_Dlrked

BURKE, WILLIAMS & SORENSEN, LLP

Workplace Harassment Prevention Training is
Now Mandatory for Elected Officials

Burke Employment Law Update

With sexual harassment claims against elected officials on the rise,
Governor Brown recently signed AB 1661, which mandates workplace
harassment training for local elected officials.
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